-------- Mepecbinaemoe coobLLeHNe --------

23.12.2024, 17:20, Sergey Nifontov (sergey.nifontovi@mwdsf.org):

Komy: E-mail (info@olympic.ru), Info@minsport.gov.ru (info@minsport.gov.ru);

Konua: Shawn Tay (shawn.tay@wdsf.org), Nenad Jeftic (Nenad.Jeftic@wdsf.org), Kit McCCONNELL (kit.mcconnell@olympic.org), James MACLEQOD
(james.macleod@olympic.org), Rachel SPRY (rachel.spry@olympic.org), info@russport.ru, info@olympic.org;

Tema: Membership Status of the All Russian Federation of DanceSport, Breaking and Acrobatic Rock'n’Roll (FDSARR) in the World DanceSport Federation (WDSF);

Dear President of the Russian National Olympic Committee,
Dear Minister,
Mr. Degtyarev,

| hope this message finds you well.

Following our receipt of your responses dated November 27th from the National Ministry of Sport and November 28th from the Russian MNational Olympic Committee, we
would like to express our gratitude for taking the time to address our request. We sincerely appreciate your efforts and consideration in this matter.

While we understand and respect your position, we must acknowledge that the All Russian Federation of DanceSport, Breaking and Acrobatic Rock'n'Roll currently does
not comply with the World DanceSport Federation (WDSF) principles and regulations.

In light of the absence of the possibility to engage in a meaningful dialogue with your organisations, as outlined in our letter dated November 17th, 2024, we regret to
inform you that we have no other choice but to take further action in accordance with our warning message:

Thank you once again for your attention to this matter. We hope that there will be opportunities for constructive engagement in the future.
On behalf of the World DanceSport Federation by

Sergey Nifontov
'WDSF General Secretary
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